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From: Macon County Solid Waste Department 

 
To: Local Media Outlets 

 
Re: Winter Hours at Solid Waste Convenience Centers 

 
Please assist the Macon County Solid Waste Department by making the following public 

announcement: 
 

 
 

The Highlands Transfer Station, located on Rich Gap Road in Highlands will be closed on 

 

November 16, 2013         November 30, 2013       December 14, 2013    December 28, 2013 

 

  January 11, 2014            January 25, 2014           February 8, 2014        February 22, 2014 

 

  March 8, 2014 

   

Please call the Transfer Station at (828)536-2073 for specific information and closings. 
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Chris Stahl, Director of Solid 

Waste Management at (828) 349-2100; cstahl@maconnc.org. 

Thank you. 
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